
NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
BEFORE THE SPOKANE COUNTY GROWTH MANAGEMENT  

STEERING COMMITTEE OF ELECTED OFFICIALS (SCEO) SUBCOMMITTEE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Spokane County Department of Building & Planning, pursuant to 
Chapter 36.70A RCW, that a public workshop of a subcommittee of the Spokane County Growth 
Management Steering Committee of Elected Officials will be held on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, via 
ZOOM, and will begin at 7:30 a.m.   
 
The Steering Committee of Elected Officials created a subcommittee of its members to study and 
recommend possible amendments to the current Interlocal Agreement, forming the Steering Committee 
charter. The subcommittee's assignment specifically includes recommending to the Steering Committee 
language to provide for full tribal participation in comprehensive planning for Spokane County. 
 
When the subcommittee has accomplished its task, the Steering Committee will hold at least one public 
hearing to take testimony and comments from the public before acting on its recommendations. 
 
WORKSHOP 
 
The subcommittee will discuss amending the Interlocal Agreement for the Steering Committee of 
Elected Officials to include voting membership for the Kalispel and Spokane Tribes and other 
considerations. 
 
The subcommittee will not take live testimony or comments from the public. Instead, written comments 
may be submitted via the Spokane County Planning web page at www.spokanecounty.org/BP  
 
The workshop will be held remotely, utilizing web and telephone conference tools. To access the public 
workshop, please input the link below into your web browser: 

 
Webinar Link:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84251346645?pwd=RF7er3evJpM43OEscl6ogLYg3TmyoS.1 

 
Telephone: 1-253-215-8782 (toll-free)  

· Meeting ID: 842 5134 6645  
· Pass Code: 371799 

 
Questions or assistance with remote connection or telephone conference prior to the workshop should 
be forwarded to Elya Miroshin, Planning Commission Clerk (509) 477-7139. 
 
Information on the agenda items above is available at the Spokane County Department of Building and 
Planning website at https://www.spokanecounty.org/3473/Steering-Committee-News. Requests for 
information should be directed to Elya Miroshin, Spokane County Department of Building and Planning, 
1026 West Broadway Ave., 1st Floor, Spokane, WA. 99260 Phone: 509-477-1500. 
 
 

DATED THIS 13TH DAY OF AUGUST 2024 
SPOKANE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING AND PLANNING 

http://www.spokanecounty.org/BP
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84251346645?pwd=RF7er3evJpM43OEscl6ogLYg3TmyoS.1
https://www.spokanecounty.org/3473/Steering-Committee-News

